
From:  Michael Gray 
To:  Clerks Richmondhill; Lena Sampogna   
Copy:  xiangbin1333ma; linda Lin  
Sent:  Fri 5/17/2019 11:57 AM 
Subject: May 21, 2019 Committee of the Whole Meeting, Item 11.11 - Repeal of 
the Downtown Local Centre Secondary Plan (DLCSP)   

I represent Malin Direct Corp. who have an interest by way of an Agreement of 
Purchase and Sale in the property located at 10481 Yonge St. The subject property is 
partly located in the area subject to the DLCSP. 

Malin fully supports the recommendation of Staff Report SRPRS.19.100 to repeal By-
law 23-17 relating to the DLCSP. 

Malin encourages Council to direct Staff to provide a Report to the Committee of the 
Whole at its next meeting to address the program for the preparation of a new DLCSP 
and an accompanying con-current Zoning By-law. 

 Malin looks forward to participating in the process for the preparation of a new DLCSP. 

 Please provide a copy of the Notice of Decision of the passing of a by-law for the 
repeal of the DLCSP and any other proceedings relating to this matter. 

Thank you. 

Michael Gray 

169 Collier Street 

Toronto, Ontario M4W 1M2 


